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AGENDA ITEM No. 9(d) 

7 DECEMBER 2022 PUBLIC REPORT 

 

EXECUTIVE AND COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS TO COUNCIL  
 

FEES, CHARGES, AND INFLATION REVIEW  
 

Cabinet, at its meeting on 14 November 2022, received a report in relation to a review of the Council’s 
fees, charges, and inflation levels. 
 

 
IT IS RECOMMENDED that Council: 

 
1. Adopt the increases in Fees and Charges as outlined in the report and Appendix 1 to the 

report. 

 
 

The original Cabinet report and a revised appendix are attached. 
 
A number of small changes have been made to the fees and charges table for the bereavement service 
for the following reasons: 

 to make minor wording changes to some service descriptions to ensure greater clarity for 

customers & funeral directors who access the service 

 to correct a small number of prices to reflect intention and latest supplier costs 

 to remove a small number of items which are currently not available to purchase   

 
These revisions have no impact on the cash limits for the bereavement service. 
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